Bishop, Dentist, and Agency Representatives Visit Grayling

By WALTER MAILLELLE Grayling Correspondent Here I am again, I just thought I'd write another newsletter about

Grayling even though we don't have much news since I last wrote. Grayling is just like winter yet. It's the month of May now. We have

very little water on the river at

The second week in April, all the men went up the Yukon, about the 11th, to cut more logs for Grayling homes. Five hundred logs were cut.

Richard Bowlby from the Alaska State Housing Authority made a short visit to Grayling in the first part of April, Riles Nicholi went to Anchorage,

He now working on the Alaska Railroad

James Walker made his short visit to Grayling also in April. Walker was hiring boys to work for Alaska Packers down around the Bristol Bay area.

Bristol Bay area,
Bishop Gordon made his annual
visit here in the first part of April.
We had a little party with the Bishop while he visited. We had some

cake, pie, cola, and doughnuts.

The Rev. Ken Hughes stopped in

to pick up David Penz, Bede Dea con, and Thelma Deacon for conference at Kaltag

The women had a bake sale May 1. \$63.90 was raised at this sale. It went for the dentist's fare. The dentist and his assistant came on May 3 with the Sameulson Flying Service.

We also bad a short visit from some BLM people.